
New Forest Livestock Society 

22nd September 2022 Beaulieu Road Sale - Cancelled 

 

The New Forest Livestock Society, in conjunction with Southern Counties Auctioneers has 

taken the decision to cancel the sale planned for Thursday 22nd September due to several 

cases of ‘Strangles’ being identified within the vicinity.  This is a huge disappointment for 

everyone concerned, including all the contractors involved with the reconstruction work of 

the yard following the fire damage last year, who have worked hard to get the sale yard 

functional in readiness for the Autumn sales.  Monitoring will continue and appropriate 

communication will be posted with regards to future sales in due course. 
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